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The FAO Aquaculture Newsletter (FAN) is issued three times a year by the 
Aquaculture Service (FIRA) of the FAO Fisheries and Aquaculture  
Department, Rome, Italy.  It presents articles  and views from the FAO 
aquaculture programme and discusses various aspects of aquaculture as 
seen from the perspective of both headquarters and the field programme.  
Articles are contributed by FAO staff from within and outside the Fisheries 
and Aquaculture Department, from FAO regional offices and field projects, 
by FAO consultants and, occasionally, by invitation from other sources.  
FAN is distributed free of charge to various institutions, scientists, 
planners and managers in member countries and has a current circulation 
of about 1 500 copies.  
It is also  available on the FAO Web page:
www.fao.org/fishery/publications/fan/en
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